
                                                              

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/38                                                                30th September ’22                                                                                                 

 

Autumn Break Information 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 
 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed for Autumn Break from Saturday, Oct 1st 

2022 to Wednesday, Oct 5th 2022. Regular school shall resume thereafter. 

 

 

Warm regards 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 


